COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Tth July,1939.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the
27th ultimo advising plans in connexion with Messrs. Aalborg
Vaerft!s Yard No.64, and with regard thereto have te
aecquaint you that the plans showing arrangement of conneetions
on the fuel oll settling and service tanks will be approved,
provided the remaining requirements of Section 20 of the
Rules (19358«9) be complied with so far as they are applicable,
and the tenks be constructed under the usual conditions of
survey and testinge.

Two sets of the plans are being
returred under separate covers.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Surveyors,

COPENHAGEN o




